
UNAPPROVED MINUTES 
Upper Milford Township 

Board of Supervisors 
Township Building, Old Zionsville, PA 18068 

July 6, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 

 
 
ATTENDANCE: Supervisors George DeVault, Daniel Mohr, Robert Sentner; Manager Daniel 
DeLong; Assistant Manager Bud Carter; Planning Coordinator Brian Miller; Secretary/Treasurer 
Jessi O'Donald; Solicitor Marc Fisher, Township Engineer Jeffery Ott  
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
This meeting is being recorded principally to aid in the preparation of Minutes and for such other 
purposes as the Board sees fit. For that reason, will each person wanting to give any comments 
during this meeting, please state your name for the record and address the Board of Supervisors. 
 
PUBLIC INPUT:    Robert Schmeltzle Jr. speaking as a resident.  Robert expressed his concern  
                                   that he was almost rear ended twice waiting at the light as he sat on 

Shimerville Rd waiting to get out to Chestnut St since the traffic was 
backed up to the sharp turn. 

 
                               Phil Casey noted that years ago there was a red motion light at a driveway 

years ago near that area to alert drivers of motion from the driveway.  Is 
there a way to get that working again? 

 
                               Supervisor Mohr relay a story about being passed by a truck on the left on 

the double yellow line around the turn near there as well. 
 
                               George Reed asked if the Township could post a driveway sign and speed 

limit sign near 7301 Corning Road down the hill.  The traffic is going to 
fast and he and his wife have almost been in accidents at their driveway.   

 
                                Supervisor DeVault asked what the posted speed limit there is.  There is no 

speed limit so the speed defaults to 55mph.   
 
                                Supervisor Sentner recommended that Brain Miller put out the traffic 

counter to gather data for that stretch of road. 
 
                                 Manager DeLong mentioned that the driveway signs are on the 

homeowner to purchase.  The Township will install.  Mr. Reed just needs 
to contact the Township Office. 

 
                                 Fran Caputo stated that he felt the only way to control the speed is to have 

state police enforce the speed limits in areas that are a concern. 
 
                                 James Krippe asked what the proposed $25.00 per person tax gives us 

extra for State Police coverage. 
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OLD BUSINESS:   None 
   
NEW BUSINESS:  None 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS: - None 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION: - Board of Supervisors held an executive session from 7:15 to 7:44pm 
                                          to discuss personnel and Real Estate matters 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm 
 

 
 

 
 
__________________________________________      July 20th 2017 
Chairman George DeVault 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________________ 
Secretary/Treasurer Jessi O'Donald 


